
Dear Editor/Communications Director,

For those living in poverty, especially those who are homeless, access to basic necessities and medicine is 
unavailable. Thanks to a contribution from the Vatican’s Apostolic Charities, Rome’s Medicina Solidale 
association, whose volunteer doctors provide medical care to the poor and marginalized at six street 
clinics throughout the city, has added a pharmacy to its services. Through the pharmacy, people living in 
poverty have access to insulin, analgesics, and medicines for hypertension, among other conditions.

Your contribution to the Peter’s Pence Collection helps fund not only the activities of the Roman Curia 
that assist the pope in the exercise of his ministry but also solidarity projects that aid those most in 
need, like Medicina Solidale. To learn more about the ways in which Peter’s Pence supports the Holy 
Father’s ministry of mercy, visit www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html (English) or www.obolodisanpietro.va/es.html 
(español).

Free resources—including a sample letter from your bishop that you can personalize, web ads, —are 
available for download at www.usccb.org/peters-pence. Please use your publication(s), website, social 
media channels, and any other outlets to promote this annual collection. If you have any questions or 
need more information, please contact me at 202-541-3365 or ngermain@usccb.org. Thank you for your 
support, which offers the hope and healing of the Catholic tradition to our world.

With gratitude,

Nicole Germain
Assistant Director, Promotions

I should no longer say that I have 
neighbors to help, but that I must 

myself be a neighbor to others.

—Pope Francis, Fratelli Tutti, no. 81

Peter’s Pence Collection         sign of 
mercy.
Be a

Office of National Collections • 3211 Fourth Street NE • Washington, DC 20017-1194 • 202-541-3346 • fax 202-541-3460 • www.usccb.org/peters-pence 
Photo: CNS/Paul Haring.

https://www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html
http://www.obolodisanpietro.va/es.html

